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End of the week:
* On Thursday, Miss Jamil led a parents meeting for Year 6 parents about the end of Key Stage Two SATs assessments. This
meeting was very well attended and we thank parents for their time.
* Thank you to all the parents who have attended their child/ren’s parent meetings. If you were unable to attend your
meeting please do speak with the class teacher to rearrange.

Cheetwood’s Article of the Week!

Article 17 - access to information.

Children and young people should be able to access information, particularly from the media. They should be
able to get information from many places— from their country and beyond.

This article linked wonderfully to our computing assembly on Monday. Please discuss this article and it’s
importance with your child.
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Important information:
* World book day is on Thursday 7th March and this year our theme will be Superheroes! Fictional characters or
everyday ‘superheroes’ in our lives. Please see the letter sent out last week for more information.

* Book swap - in order to promote reading, children can take part in a book swap, children bring a book into school which
they have completed reading and swap it for another book they’d like to add to their collection. Books need to be brought in
by Wednesday 6th March.

* International Women's Day is on Friday 8th March. On this day we will be celebrating the inspirational women in our lives
by inviting them into school for a special event. The event will start at 9am and last around 1 hour. Invites were sent home
earlier in the week.

* Parent meetings next week are: Monday - Nursery & Reception. Tuesday - Year 4 & 6. Wednesday - Year 5.

* See page 3 of the newsletter for an exciting opportunity for any budding bakers.

Words of the week

eavesdrop When you listen secretly to what people are saying.

occasion When an important thing happens.



Attendance
Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Year 1: 100% Year 2: 95.9%

Year 3: 93.4% Year 4: 94.5%

Year 5: 97.5% Year 6: 93.3%

Overall Attendance is 95.5%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time.
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Star of the week Golden Ticket

Nursery: Simo & Iyanna
Reception: Lenaya & Jessica
Year 1: Manwi & Najeeb
Year 2: Nidhish & Haroon
Year 3: Gunveen & Haseeb
Year 4: Rodiat & Aryan
Year 5: Maaz & Eya
Year 6: Firenze & Amina

Aiyla
Manwi
Mailey
Hasnain
Ruqayyah

Sportsmanship Reading Stats

Year 1: Ruqaiyah & Advik
Year 2: Karanveer & Fatima
Year 3: Musa & Azra
Year 4: Katia & Sama
Year 5: Sumayah & Oliver
Year 6: Kaireece & Sali

Year 1: 53%
Year 2: 67%
Year 3: 65%
Year 4: 63 %
Year 5: 62%
Year 6: 83 %

Rights Holder Award

Year 1: Adam
Year 2: Brayan
Year 3: Omar

Year 4: Abdimalik
Year 5: Maymuna
Year 6: Ward
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